
A Brief Report on Fund Raising event in solidarity with Kerala 

Date:      24th August 2018 

Location:  Volkshochschule Hannover  

Participants:  110 IASH members and non-members 

 

Indian Association Hannover organized a fund raising event in Hannover on 24th August 2018 to show its 

solidarity to the unprecedented situation of Floods in Kerala, India. The event was originally planned as 

Onam celebrations but due to the unexpected situation, IASH decided to convert it to a fund raising 

event. The guests were invited for a delicious dinner consisting of specialties from Kerala like Avial and 

Paysam.  

The event started with a presentation on the current situation in Kerala and some glimpses of Kerala 

before and after the floods. The guests were thereafter invited for dinner and could donate either 

anonymously or with provision of necessary details for IASH to issue them the receipts.  

The total amount of funds collected in solidarity with Kerala from Indian and German Diaspora living in 

and around the city of Hannover is 6675 €. The raised funds have been donated by IASH to the Chief 

Ministers Distress Relief Fund.   

Selected Pictures from the event 
 

 













 


